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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

This Special Issue aims to comprehensively examine the
complex relationship between NAFLD, insulin resistance,
and metabolic disorders. It addresses the limited number
of studies that have explored both NAFLD and insulin
resistance simultaneously and aims to bridge the gap in
understanding the underlying mechanisms, diagnostic
approaches, and potential therapeutic interventions for
these interconnected conditions. By expanding the scope
beyond the primary focus on NAFLD and insulin resistance,
this Special Issue encourages contributions on related
metabolic disorders such as obesity, type 2 diabetes, and
cardiovascular diseases. The goal is to foster
multidisciplinary research collaborations and provide
insights into the shared pathophysiological pathways,
biomarkers, and novel therapeutic targets.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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